

Blessed Sacrament Church

Fifteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time July 15 & 16, 2017

Blessed Sacrament Church welcomes all of its parishioners, and as a Parish Community, we welcome all of our visitors! Whether you are here for a few days, or weeks, or months, we are pleased that you have chosen us to be your parish "away from home."

Those of us who reside here permanently are few – perhaps twenty percent of those seated among you. We are inspired by the many who join us in celebrating the

Mass -- the beautiful example of faith you give us by your presence increases our commitment to serve you. We look forward to you joining us at all of our liturgies.

Our little Church was expanded for you, our visitors. Please help us meet our rising weekly expenses by your generosity to our first & second collections. Alternatively, perhaps you will remember us when you return home if you can. We want to ensure that you have a Parish "home away from home" for many years to come here in Stowe and we pray for your safe return home and your return to us very soon!

Parish Information

Pastor Monsignor Peter A. Routhier

802-253-7536

bscstowe@myfairpoint.net

Parish Secretary Phyllis Lepito

802-253-7536

bscstowe@myfairpoint.net

Parish Office Hours Closed Monday

Open Tuesday through Friday

9:00am - 12:00noon 1:30pm - 3:00pm

Religious Education Victoria Colyer

802-793-3527

vcolyer@outlook.com

Music Director Elisabeth Ortiz

802-881-5154

bscmusic@myfairpoint.net

Neighbors Feeding Neighbors Sunday

Every Sunday will be Food Shelf Sunday.
Please bring a food donation to Mass for the
Lamoille Community Food Share. The basket is in
the back of the church!



Mass Schedule & Intentions July 15 ~ 23, 2017

7/15 SATURDAY VIGIL:

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

4:30pm Jennie Rubacka

7/16 SUNDAY

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:30am The People of the Parish

9:30am Francis Gingras

7/17 MONDAY ~ NO MASS @BSC

7/18 TUESDAY

5:30pm John Adam

7/19 WEDNESDAY

8:30am Susan DeMarco

7/20 THURSDAY

8:30am Intentions of the McEleney Family

7/21 FRIDAY

8:30am Mildred Lepito

7/22 SATURDAY

4:30pm Callagy Ross

7/23 SUNDAY

7:30am The People of the Parish

9:30am Helen Anderson

The Fruit of Your Generosity
July 8 & 9, 2017

Our goal each week is to collect \$3025 in ordinary income to meet our expenses:

Offertory \$ 2,900 Buildings/Grounds \$ 737

16.5% Diocesan Taxes <u>\$ (600)</u>

Total \$ 3,036

Votive Candles \$ 17

Parish Calendar News Announcements



The Sanctuary Lamp at
Blessed Sacrament Church will burn
this week

In Loving Memory of Rosa Velez Roig

The next week's second collection will be for the Vermont Catholic Magazine. Thank you for your generosity!

SAVE THE DATE!

POTLUCK BRUNCH TO WELCOME

MSGR. ROUTHIER

JULY 30TH, (will take the place of the fellowship brunch which is usually held on the 1st Sunday)

following the

9:30am Mass

At our Parish Center

The Holy Virgin made of her existence an unceasing and beautiful gift to God because she loved the Lord. Mary's example is an incentive...for all of us to live in charity for our neighbor, not out of some sort of social duty, but beginning from the love of God, from the charity of God.

~~Pope Francis~~

The Altar Flowers at Blessed
Sacrament Church are donated

In Loving Memory of Lorraine Altadonna Kelso

AMERICAN RED CROSS
SAVE THE DATE!

GIVE BLOOD ~ HELP SAVE
LIVES
BLESSED SACRAMENT
CHURCH
@ THE PARISH CENTER
WEDNESDAY, JULY 19TH
12:00pm to 5:00pm

Remember in your prayers the people of Blessed Sacrament Parish, all the sick and shut-ins, departed souls in Purgatory especially those who have no one to pray for them, all military personnel and for an awareness and respect for human life from its beginning to end.

We have many dates available for donations for our Altar Flowers at Blessed Sacrament Church. The donation could be in loving memory or for a gift for someone who is ill, celebrating a birthday or anniversary. This comes with a beautiful note card from our parish. The parish will pay \$25 and a \$25 donation towards altar flowers will allow our church to have beautiful fresh flowers delivered weekly. If you would like to donate and reserve a special date, please contact Phyllis at the Parish Office. Many dates are still available in 2017.